Women’s Club at UCF, Inc.
Board of Directors
Friday, July 10, 2015



Development/Funds for Scholarship:  On June 23, 2015 twelve (12) board members approved by e-mail a Club event with all proceeds to benefit our non-traditional scholarships.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]A fun evening for members and their guests, “Steppin’ out for Scholarships”, will be held Thursday, November 12 at the Crystal Palace Ballroom, Casselberry, Florida.

On June 25, 2015 president, Sarah Magann, signed a contract and made an initial deposit with the Crystal Palace Ballroom.  Committees will be organized to support the event. 



Respectfully submitted,
Lynn Moharam
Secretary   



